



TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE OXFORD UNIVERSITY CRICKET CLUB

I hereby give notice to all members of the Oxford University Cricket Club that the Annual General Meeting of the Club will be held at the Research Centre in Christ Church on Thursday, 3 June 2021 at 1.00 p.m. Accompanying this notice is the agenda. 

Peter Mirfield
Secretary, O.U.C.C.
17 May, 2021

